
 

 

 
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE 

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
Council Chamber - Town Hall 

31 July 2013 (10.30  - 10.35 am) 
 
Present: 
 
COUNCILLORS 
 
Conservative Group 
 

Peter Gardner (Chairman) 
 

Residents’ Group 
 

Linda Van den Hende 
 

Labour Group 
 

Denis Breading 
 

Independent Residents 
Group 

  
 

 
 
Apologies were received for the absence of Councillors  . 
 
All decisions were taken with no votes against. 
 
The Chairman reminded Members of the action to be taken in an emergency. 
 
 
1 APPLICATION FOR A PERSONAL LICENCE MADE BY MR RYAN 

CLARK UNDER SECTION 117 OF THE LICENSING ACT 2003.  
 
At the request of the applicant, who was unwell, the Sub-Committee agreed 
to an adjournment until 8 August 2013, commencing at 2.30pm. 
 
Councillor Van den Hende indicated that she would be unavailable for the 
re-convened meeting. 
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